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All essential service workers must wear protective face coverings  

when interacting with the public and when within 6 ft. of a coworker 
 

Effective Sunday, April 19, 2020 @ 12:01am 
 

  

1. All essential workers must wear protective face coverings when interacting with the 

public and when they are within 6 ft. of coworkers.  This order applies to employees in 

all grocery stores, restaurants, pharmacies, and all essential businesses included in 

Governor Baker’s COVID-19 Essential Services Order. The essential service list can be 

found here: https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-essential-services-faqs 

 

2. Cloth face coverings should: 

 Fit snugly but comfortably against the side of the face 

 Be secured with ties and/or ear loops 

 Include multiple layers of fabric 

 Allow for breathing without restriction 

 Be able to be laundered and machine dried without damage or change in shape 

 More information on cloth face coverings can be found here: 

https://www.mass.gov/news/advisory-regarding-face-coverings-and-cloth-masks  

3. Do not use medical masks, such as the N95 masks - those should be reserved for health 

care workers and first responders. 

 

4. All businesses must enforce social distancing of 6 ft. between members of the public in 

their establishments.  Businesses shall post signage on the door advising on social 

distancing.   

 

5. For essential workers who do not wear cloth face coverings when interacting with the 

public or within 6 ft. of coworkers, the fine will be $50 for a first offense, $150 for a 

second offense, and $300 for a third offense and possible closure of your business by the 

Hingham Board of Health.  

 

Please call the Health Department at 781.741.1466 for any questions or email HealthDepartment@hingham-

ma.gov.  
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